
 

                                             

Date: 14/08/2025 
 

NOTICE 

 

A brief orientation program for the newly admitted PG students for the Academic Year 2025–2026 will be held 

on Monday, 18th August 2025. 

In this regard, all M.Sc. 1st Year (1st Semester) students and esteemed faculty members are kindly requested to 

attend the aforesaid program in Room No. L-1 at 12:40 PM. 

 

 

(Dr. Santanu Saha Ray) 
Professor and Head 
Department of Mathematics 

IIEST, Shibpur 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

INDIAN INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING 

SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY, SHIBPUR 

(FO RMERLY BENGAL ENGINEERING AND 

SCIENCE UNIVERSITY, SHIBPUR) 

P.O. Botanic Garden 

Howrah – 711103 

West Bengal, India 

Ph: (033) 2668-4561 – 63 (3lines) 

Ext – 219 

Fax: (033) 2668 - 2916 

http://www.google.co.in/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=aY_uHLB1yBT-8M&tbnid=gJmHcdDfyMUe8M:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Indian_Institute_of_Engineering_Science_and_Technology,_Shibpur&ei=A2MAVPuAGNKdugTrwILICg&bvm=bv.74115972,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNHIyt-YgpaWd8Kt3CeFMdYxd4vTqg&ust=1409397881621828

